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Emergency Planning Update as at 5 February 2021 
 
 

1. Sent a draft of the L&B Emergency Plan 2021 to the Local Resilience 
Forum and Wiltshire Council on 27 January for initial opinion.  
 
Received a quick response from the Alisa Wickens from the Local 
Resilience Forum, followed by further extremely useful advice from 
Sarah Kelly of WC Emergency Planning Department. Much of which 
has already been added the initial draft. 

 
2. Have requested from WC Emergency Planning Team any 

arrangements they may have of any other relevant emergency 
arrangements not already included in the L&B Plan draft. 

 
3. I will continue to liaise and collaborate with Local Resilience Forum 

and WC Emergency Planning Department. 
 

4. Have also started consultation with the Safe Place/Temporary 
Accommodation (village Halls, etc) custodians to confirm details. 
Have had a good response.  

 
5. Next Steps - Plan to have an advanced draft available by the end of 

February. 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Mike Robertson BEM 
 
5 February 2021 


